
From: Williams, Edwina <edwina.williams@dss.virginia.gov> 

Date: Mon, May 10, 2021 at 2:23 PM 

Subject: Happy Early Childhood Professionals Day! 

To: <DSS_LICENSING@listserv.cov.virginia.gov> 

 

This file is being sent to child day centers, short-term child day centers, religiously 

exempt child day centers, certified preschools, voluntarily registered family day 

homes, family day homes, family day systems, unlicensed child day programs 

receiving child care subsidy assistance and providers that filed an exemption from 

the Virginia Department of Social Services Email Distribution Service. 

***Please do not reply to this email.*** 

 
 

 

Happy Early Childhood Professionals Day! We would like to share a special message from the 

First Lady.   The video is on YouTube, and also available on the ChildCareVA website here. 
  

Thanks for all you do for children in our Commonwealth! 
 

 

To unsubscribe from the DSS_LICENSING list, click the following link: 

https://listserv.cov.virginia.gov/scripts/wa.exe?SUBED1=DSS_LICENSING&A=1SCROLL  

 

https://youtu.be/WNxU6EjoLdM
https://www.dss.virginia.gov/cc/whatsnew/index.html
https://listserv.cov.virginia.gov/scripts/wa.exe?SUBED1=DSS_LICENSING&A=1SCROLL

